

GARBER POLICE DEPARTMENT

PO Box 607 423 Main Garber, OK 73738 580.863.2254 • Fax 580.863.5390



Dear USDSA,

I want to thank you all for the Kevlar Vest that you all donated to my department. Garber Police Department is a small department here Oklahoma. We try to perform like the bigger departments with the training and equipment, but sometimes that just isn't possible due to funds or budgets. It's people like your association that steps up and helps us do our jobs better. I have had the privilege to attend some of your training in the past and I honestly can say it was superb. I am retired Senior Air Marshal and have been in law enforcement 33 years, and have been and Instructor for the US Government. So, I have been around a lot of different training to include International, Federal, State and City and the training you provide is above excellent, it provided me the tools to perform my duties at the highest levels and I am very grateful. The training and donations that you provide help and assist agencies and departments in a way that is above the call of duty and I will always be grateful to you all.

Chief Tony L. Yearick
Garber Police Department
Garber, Oklahoma